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July 18, 2022 
 
The WRDA (Wisconsin Register of Deeds Association) likes to have several 
registers attend conferences for PRIA  (Property Records Industry 
Association).  The WRDA helps provide funding for those registers that can 
go.   
I applied for a scholarship back in January of 2022 to attend the summer 
conference for PRIA in August in Ft Lauderdale, Florida.   I was approved for 
$500.00 to help cover some costs for the conference. 
 Registration opened June 1, 2022 so I filled out the conference and Training 
request and went ahead and made reservations at hotel, paid registration fees 
and booked airline ticket. 
This PRIA conference is important as it allows the Register of Deeds to learn 
national changes to laws that will affect us. Also best practice changes.  This 
year Daniels law was introduced by Judge on federal level which will greatly 
affect the way we will have to work with legislators this year to allow for 
changes in our public index. 
 
Since Florida was just recently added to do not travel list, I am asking that I 
still be allowed to attend the conference. 
 
 
Thank you 
 
Kristi Chlebowski 
 


